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UNIVERSITY REGISTRY DEPARTMENT 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDING COLLECTION OF GOWNS 

 

 
The University of Rwanda (UR) Community is delighted to inform all 

graduands who will attend the graduation ceremony that they are allowed to 

take their academic regalia up to 17th November 2022 at 02.00pm. 

 

Graduands and parents/guardians who will attend the graduation 

ceremony must have been fully vaccinated against COVID-19. 

 

All other requirements as published in the announcement for the collection 

of gowns dated 1st November 2022 remain unchanged. 

 

 

Done at Kigali, on 14th November 2022 

 

 
 

Dr. Odette UWIZEYE 

University Registrar 
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